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December 18, 1989

Richard L. Reece, MD

Editor-in-Chief

Minnesota Medicine

2221 University Avenue SE, Suite 400
Minneapolis, MN 55414

Dear Richard:
The December issue of Minnesota Medicine was a superb summary of the
population approach to prevention and a tribute to your skilled

interviewing/editing.

Any chance of making a poster and slides out of the attractive Wildgen
painting?

An issue on prevention in practice might be useful, touching base with
Russ Luepker, Richard Grimm, Tom Kottke (Mayo), and Jim Zavoral.
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